
From: Suzanne Cooper < >  
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 2:39 PM 
To: South Pender Island Local Trust Committee <SouthPenderLTC@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Bylaw 129 
 
Greetings Kristina, 
 
I would like to state my support of Bylaw 129. 
I am a South Penderite. 
Thank-you for your representation on this Bylaw. 
 
Kindest Regards, 
Suzanne Cooper 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 


